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Newsletter – 23rd September 2022 
 

This half-term’s value is Thankfulness 
 
Headteacher’s Message 
The school continues to be calm and purposeful. Children are getting used to their new teachers and 
are working very hard in all the lessons I visit. Staff have worked very hard to put the curriculum in 
place and I would like to thank them here for the exceptionally well organised way they have started 
the term.  
 
As you know, a position has been made available on the Interim Executive Board for a parent 
representative. If you are interested, please message me and we can discuss the role further. The 
position will be decided by a vote of parents. This process will be completed by 7th October.  
 
On the 12th October there will be a meeting with parents and members of SUAT to discuss school 
matters. This will take place at 3.00pm. 
 
Have a great weekend everyone.  
 
Mr Sutton 
 

Prayer for the Week 
 

Dear Lord, 

Be the patience when I am frustrated, 

Be the endurance when I am tired, 

Be the wisdom when I am uncertain, 

Be the inspiration when I am out of ideas, 

Be the peacemaker when I feel hurt, 

Be the comforter when I feel overwhelmed, 

Be the energy when I feel weary, 

Be the guide when I am confused, 

Be the forgiver when I get it wrong, 

Be with me Lord, Today 

 

Amen 

 



Harvest Festival 
Our Harvest Festival service will be held at 9.15am next Friday 30th 
September in church and we look forward to welcoming friends and 
families to join us. 
 
We are asking for donations to support the local foodbanks that are in 
desperate need of any of the following items: breakfast cereal, soup, 

pasta, rice, pasta sauce, tinned beans, tinned meat, tinned vegetables, tinned fruit, tea or coffee, sugar, 
biscuits, snacks, tinned desserts, tinned fruit, jam, squash, UHT milk, carrier bags 
 
If you could help with any of these items, please bring your donations into school between Monday 26th 
- Wednesday 28th September.  They will be blessed in church as part of our service and then delivered 
to the food bank that afternoon.  
 
Following the service, you are all invited back to school for our Macmillan 
Coffee Morning, so please come and share a cuppa and a slice of cake 
with the children and staff.  Don’t forget to bring your own mug with you 
as we only have a limited amount of spares in school. 
 
The staff will provide all the refreshments and cakes/biscuits so please 
come and join us and help raise some money for this wonderful cause.  
 
After School Club 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
The following clubs will run from 3.15-4.15 pm until October half term. 
 
Payment for each club has been loaded onto ParentPay with each session costing £5, 
however you will need to book for the rest of this half term in advance and your place 
on the club will be secured once payment has been made.   
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Singing Club 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Thursday 
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Singing Club/One Voice 
Singing club is being run on a Thursday after school each week by Mrs Davis who has something very 
exciting planned! 
 
Each year there is a large concert in Birmingham called “Young Voices” where thousands of children 
from schools across the region gather together to form “the largest children’s choir in the world!”.  This is 
an amazing experience for the children who attend and a chance to be a part of something huge and 
exciting that celebrates music. Having run successful trips to the event in previous years Mrs Davis says it 
will be one of the most inspirational and awe inspiring events in the school calendar!  Take a look for 
yourself on the Young Voices website! https://www.youngvoices.co.uk/for-parents 
 
This opportunity is available to children in Doves and Eagles who are attending singing club as lots of 
rehearsing and practise is needed on the run up to Young Voices in order to be ready and feeling 
confident. We will only be able to run the trip if we have sufficient numbers. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Headteacher’s Award 
 

Sparrows – Hermione for being a role model and helping her friends 
 

Doves – Archie for his excellent achievement in handwriting 
 

Eagles – Louie for his fantastic participation and listening skills 

during ALL lessons 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Dojo Certificates 
 

Sparrows – Talia, Hermione, Pixie 
 

Doves – Devon and Lucy 
 

Eagles – Brooke and Lydia 

 

 
 

https://www.youngvoices.co.uk/for-parents


 
 
 
 

Weekly Attendance 
 
 

Sparrows – 92.7% 
 

Doves – 100% 
 

Eagles – 95.5% 
 
 
 
 

 

✨ Congratulations Doves  
on your outstanding attendance ✨ 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Important Dates for your Diary 
Wednesday 28th September – Flu Vaccinations 
Friday 30th September – Harvest Festival Service 
Friday 30th September – Macmillan Coffee Morning 
Friday 25th November – INSET day 
Friday 23rd June – INSET day 
 
Class Dojo 
To help your messages get to the correct person, please refer to the list below: 
School dinners, After School Club, Appointments & Absences - Mrs Stones (Office) 
Learning or Behavioural Concerns - Class Teachers   
Special Educational Needs – Mrs Shale 
Breakfast Club - Please text or call Mrs Walton on 07858 597425 
 
Thank you for your support with this matter. 
 

 



 

 

Autumn Term 2022 

Inset Day: Monday 05th September 

Inset Day: Tuesday 06th September  

Term Starts: Wednesday 07th September  

Half Term: Monday 24th October - Friday 28th October 

Inset Day: Friday 25th November 

Term Ends: Friday 16th December 

Holiday: Monday 19th December – Monday 02nd January 

 

Spring Term 2023 

Inset Day: Tuesday 3rd January 

Term Starts: Wednesday 04th January  

Half Term: Monday 20th February - Friday 24th February 

Term Ends: Friday 31st March  

Holiday: Monday 03rd – Friday 14th April 

Easter Sunday: Sunday 09th April 

 

Summer Term 2023 

Term starts: Monday 17th April 

May Day: Monday 1st May 

Half term: Monday 29th May - Friday 2nd June 

Inset Day: 23rd June 

Term ends: Tuesday 25th July 

Holiday: Wednesday 26th July – Friday 01st September 

 

 


